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BPFT-20091211AEB
BPFT-20091120AAE
BPFT-20091016AET

Petition for Reconsideration
Dear Applicant:

The staff has under consideration: (1) the above-captioned application for W205CI, Tallapoosa, Georgia,
BPFT-20091211AEB; (2) the Petition for Reconsideration of the grant of BPFT-20091016AET filed by
Georgia State University (“GSU”) filed on November 18, 2009; (3) the Petition for Reconsideration of
the grant of BPFT-20091120AAE filed by GSU on December 18, 2009; (4) the Informal Objection to
BPFT-20091211AEB filed by GSU on December 18, 2009, and all related pleadings. For the reasons
set forth herein, we deny the Petitions for Reconsideration and the Informal Objection.

GSU purports,'in the Petition for Reconsideration filed on November 18, 2009, that the proposed
translator (BPFT-20091016AET) is not a minor change. The rules define a minor change application as
one in which the proposed 1 mV/m contour overlaps some portion of the previously authorized facility.
The translator’s (BPFT-20091016AET) 1 mV/m contour overlaps some portion of the previously
authorized 1 mV/m facility (BLFT-20091015AEC). Therefore, the application properly complied with
the minor change requirements.

GSU also claims that W205CI did not have prior approval to rebroadcast WUGA(FM), licensed to
Georgia Public Broadcasting. Edgewater Broadcasting, Inc. filed an Opposition to Petition for
Reconsideration on December 3, 2009 that included an agreement with the Director of Engineering of
Georgia Public Broadcasting (Mark Fehlig) that states that World Radio Link, parent company of
Edgewater Broadcasting, Inc., has approval to rebroadcast any of Georgia Public Broadcasting’s stations.
Therefore, we conclude that W205CI had reasonable assurance of the ability to rebroadcast WUGA.

Finally, GSU purports in the Petitions for Reconsideration filed on November 18, 2009 and December
18, 2009, that the proposed translator will cause interference to WRAS(FM) which is on the second-
adjacent channel to the proposal in BPFT-20091016AET and BPFT-20091120AAE. However,
Edgewater Broadcasting, Inc. has filed a modification application on December 11, 2009 (BPFT-
20091211AEB) to change channel from 205 to channel 258. On channel 258, the proposed translator
will not cause prohibited overlap or interference to WRAS(FM). Therefore, the interference issue is
moot.



Accordingly, the November 18, 2009 and December 18, 2009 Petitions for Reconsideration filed by GSU
ARE HEREBY DENIED. In addition, modification application BPFT-20091211AEB IS HEREBY
GRANTED. These actions are taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.
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ames D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief
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